Phyllis Rittman, Treasurer John C. and Margaret K. White Horticultural Park 10840 Fairchester Drive Fairfax, VA 22030-4831

Paul A Beck, Treasurer Northern Virginia Chapter ASA 2963 Fort Lee Street Oak Hill, VA 20171-1812

Dear Paul

Thank you and the Northern Virginia Chapter of the ASA for the generous donation of \$500 for the Margaret White Garden. The funds will be put to good use for the purchase of plants to enhance the garden. Since the Margaret White Garden is under the control of the Fairfax County Park Authority and Green Spring Gardens we are waiting on their master plan before we can continue to do much but weed and clear brush! However they are anxious for our input so good things will happen soon enough.

Sincerely,

Phyllis Rittman